
I will never forget the night when a street kid came into a bar in Western 
Africa to ask me for the chicken bones on my plate. My plate looked exactly 
like that above. This child then proceeded to eat my bones in front of me, the 
very bones that I thought were ready for the bin. 
    
As an international volunteer for the Human Development Promotion (PDH), 
I would like to inform you about a fantastic little tin shed that carries out 
humanitarian work in Lomé, the capital of Togo. They desperately need 
donations and international volunteers. I therefore urge you to go to the 
following website to listen to their story: www.togosupport.org

email :  pdh_volontaires@yahoo.fr
website :  www.togosupport.org

tel : 00228 910 46 34

La Promotion et Développement Humain (PDH)
B.P. 20832 Lomé, Togo, West Africa

*Poster and website created and produced by PDH volunteers

ONE MAN’S TRASH... 
ANOTHER MAN’S TREASURE


